Fw: Stormwater Assesment plan and Update on July 7th Year 1
Audit

Alan D. Wertepny

Thu 11/8/2018 11:48 AM

ToJane E Hayes <jane.hayes@mockroos.com>;

FDEP acceptance for Palm Springs audit and report.

From: Bull, Michelle <Michelle.Bull@dep.state.fl.us>

Sent: Tuesday, October 30, 2018 1:59 PM

To: Angela M. Thul

Cc: Alan D. Wertepny; Matthew Hammond; Chad Girard

Subject: RE: Stormwater Assesment plan and Update on July 7th Year 1 Audit

Angela,

Thank you for your responses to the Year 1 audit. The required improvements are complete, and the
assessment plan is approved.

Thanks,

Michelle Bull
NPDES Stormwater Program
[Michelle.Bull@FloridaDEP.gov]Michelle.Bull@FloridaDEP.gov

Office: 850-245-7561

From: Angela M. Thul [mailto:athul@vpsfl.org]

Sent: Friday, July 27, 2018 2:44 PM

To: Bull, Michelle <Michelle.Bull@dep.state.fl.us>

Cc: 'Alan D. Wertepny' <alan.wertepny@mockroos.com>; Matthew Hammond

<mhammond@vpsfl.org>; Chad Girard <cgirard@vpsfl.org>
Subject: Stormwater Assesment plan and Update on July 7th Year 1 Audit

Michelle, Good afternoon, | had enclosed a map showing the Village boundary and location of the
monitoring site on the assessment plan. | also added to the last part of the evaluation and planning
section.

Enclosed is a picture showing the progress, purchased and secondary oil container (Bumblebee). It will
be changed out in the future.



Also, enclosed are pictures of the drainage/ low area showing the progress has been made, it has been
cleaned up and trees removed. Finishing that in the future as well.

Sincerely, Angie Thul

Angela Thul

(561) 434-5122

Stormvater Program Coordinator
Yillage of Palm Syprings

226 Cypregs Lane

Palm Springs, FL 33461
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